
 
 
 
 

CUPE 1623 Election Notice  
 
 

To all members who submitted a member in good 
standing form: you should have received an email ballot 
to vote in our local elections. All members should have 
received a ballot to vote on the vice president position. 
All members of the Service bargaining unit should 
have also received a ballot to vote for a health and 
safety representative.  
If you did not receive a ballot you can send an email to 
admin@local1623.ca to request a ballot or alternatively 
you may attend the local office on Wednesday January 
18th, 2023 to vote in person or online from 7:00 a.m. to 
7:00 p.m. 
Voting will close promptly at 7:00 p.m.  
If you are not sure if you are eligible to vote or have 
any questions you may send an inquiry to the above 
email address as well to request your status update. 
 
Thank you CUPE 1623 Executive 
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